
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome April! This school year is flying by! We have been having busy, fun weeks at school filled 
with learning. We will be wrapping up the alphabet this month and are so proud of how much the 
children have learned this year. We will celebrate our hard work with an alphabet party at the end! We 
love school celebrations! 

Kids’ Yoga Day: We celebrated International Kids’ Yoga Day! We joined thousands of children from 
all over the WORLD also celebrating this special day. Though we do yoga everyday in our classes, we 
have been participating in this international event since it began in 2016. We love to incorporate longer 
yoga sessions for the day and do other yoga related activities.  

What’s New: The rotational dramatic play center will become a Restaurant this month. The sensory 
table will have colorful beads to scoop, pour, count, sort, etc.  

Outside Play: Please continue to send a jacket each day so we can go outside when it fits into our 
schedule. Thanks! 

May Curriculum: May will bring more learning activities, a field trip to the discovery center, a fun 
shopping day at our parents day store, memory book making, and our spring music program!  

Program/Last Days: The Jr. Preschool class will have their spring program and last day of school on 
Tuesday, May 20th. The program will be at 10:00 AM.  

The Kindergarten Readiness classes will have their spring program and last day of school on 
Wednesday, May 21st. The morning class program will be at 10:00 AM and the afternoon class 
program will be at 1:00 PM. 

Children should arrive at regular time to practice. Following the program, we will have a treat table for 
you to stop by and then children are free to leave with you. Please let us know if you have any 
questions. Thank you! 

Thank you and have a great month!  
As always, please reach out if you need anything!  
Shaun – 701.720.9987  
Sara – 701.833.8980  
minotpreschool@outlook.com  
www.minotpreschool.com 


